
Ohio State Offensive Guard Harry Miller To
Miss Sugar Bowl

Ohio State left guard Harry Miller will miss the Sugar Bowl against Clemson (8 p.m. on ESPN) due to a
positive coronavirus test, his mother shared on Facebook.

The Buckeyes have not confirmed the news, which was first reported by Lettermen Row’s Austin Ward,
though Miller’s name will presumably be on the availability report that will be release roughly an hour
before kickoff. 

Sophomore Matthew Jones, who started at Michigan State on Dec. 5 when Miller moved to center to
replace junior Josh Myers as he dealt with a positive test of his own, will once again take his place.
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